
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am 
 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord                                                 16th April  2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 

Happy Easter! 
 

Christ is risen indeed! Easter is the most important celebration in the Christian year and the Resurrection that it 
commemorates is the central mystery of our Christian lives. We do not forget the reality of the Cross as Christ still 
bears his saving wounds, but when we celebrate the Resurrection, we acknowledge that sin and death do not 
define the reality of our lives. Therefore, we as a Church are the those from all walks of life who gather around the 
body of the Risen Lord offering our hearts to God and to each other. 
 

To be a Christian is to live hopefully, joyfully and generously. Since God has given himself to us, we are confident to 
give him our whole selves. I am thankful to everyone that has given their time, talent, and treasure to make our 
Easter celebrations what they have been. I would also like to thank all those who regularly demonstrate their faith 
by consistently offering their presence and assistance to our faith community. Earlier this week, a parishioner 
remarked to me that whatever he has given, he has received in greater measure. I can only confirm that sentiment 
in my life. Everything that I "gave up" to follow Christ has been given one hundredfold. In other words, I do not need 
to wait until the end of life to see the joy of the Resurrection at work. I believe it because I have seen the wounds of 
life turned into glory. Therefore, regardless of the struggles that lay ahead, I know that my Redeemer lives and that 
my hope in him is secure. 
God bless 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Wayne Carlson, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Ben Perri and Tilly Wilson. 
 

Those who have deceased. 
 

Gian Carlo Chelini, Jose Manuel de Lima, Frank Mirabelli, Carlos Pimental, Joe Reda and Conceicao Soares 

Diocesan Award Nominations 
 

On the occasion of the Cathedral’s 125th Anniversary 
year, the Diocese would like to honour various individuals 
from throughout the diocese for service to the local and / 
or diocesan church, the community and the world. 
 

Parishioners are invited to submit suggestions of award 
recipients. 
 

To nominate an individual, please fill out the slip available 
on the table in the church foyer and deposit in the Sunday 
collection or submit it to the parish office by Fri, Apr 21st. 
—————————————————————————- 
2017 Bishop’s Gala  Imagine the Possibilities 

Sat, May 6 at Our Lady of Fatima Parish Hall 
Doors open at 6pm with a champagne reception, followed 
by a sit-down dinner. There will be Silent and Live 
Auctions, and an abundance of fun and fellowship! 
Tickets are $100 per person. 

Tickets can be purchased through EventBrite (https://
www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-bishops-gala-tickets-
32330852450) or call our Parish Office at 250 - 479 1611. 
Tax receipts will be issued in the amount of $25 pp. 

Development and Peace / Caritas Canada 
 

Contest 
Poster with contest entry criteria and contact information 
is on the Outreach board in our parish. Deadline: Apr 22. 
Email: rcdvdevelopmentandpeace@gmail.com to enter or 
for more information, check out:- www.devp.org 
—————————————————————————- 
Sacred Heart’s Christian Charity  Sat, April 29 

Spring Used Clothing and Attic Treasures Sale 

 

This is the last week to donate to the April 29th Used 
Clothing and Attic Treasures Sale.   
We will be collecting on Tuesday and Wednesday (18 

&19) from 9:30 -11:30 and welcome items clean and 
good repair.  As always, we thank you for your support. 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A
L
E
N
D
A
R

 

Tuesday 18 April SH’s Christian Charity Sorting & Pricing Parish Hall   9:30am—11:30am 

Wednesday 19 April SH’s Christian Charity Sorting & Pricing 
CWL General meeting 
K of C General meeting 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 
Parish Hall 

  9:30am—11:30am 
  4:30pm 
  7:00pm 

Thursday 20 April SARHS Holocaust Presentation Church 10:15am 

Friday 21 April Christian Meditation 
Couples for Christ—Christian Life Program 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

  9:30am 
  7:00pm 

Saturday 22 April CWL General meeting Pope John Hall 11:00am 



 

 

We would also appreciate any help for the set up and 
take down of this event and on the day of the sale itself.   
 

The tables and racks will be set up on Thursday, April 27 
at 2:00pm and items put out for display on Friday, 28th 
starting at 9:30am. The dismantling and clean up starts at 
2:00pm on Saturday, Apr.29

th
. 

 

If you would like to help, please consider volunteering for 
an hour or two or maybe donate a lunch item for the 
volunteers working on Friday, 28th or Saturday, 29th  
—————————————————————————- 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
 

SSVdP cordially invites all Parishioners and their friends, 
55 years of age and older, to our Annual Senior Spring 
Luncheon, in the Parish Hall on Wed, May 3 from 
11:00am to 2:00pm. Good food and great company, so 
we can all share in the blessings that Spring provides in 
our faith community. Please call to RSVP: 
Georgina: 250-727 2615 or Susan: 778-433 0199.  
 

Blitz for Blankets 
Cleaning your closets and have some gently-used 
blankets to donate?  
 

Donations are gratefully received from now till April 9.  
 

Please leave blankets in the big box with the sign "SSVP 
Blitz for Blankets" in the church foyer. 

Victoria March for Life & Pro-Life Dinner 
 

Join us on Thurs, May 11, for the 10th Annual Victoria 
March for Life: Canada is 150 Years Old and Human 
Rights Still Matter.  
 

The event starts with 12pm masses at St Patrick’s Church 
and St Andrew’s Cathedral. 
 

March begins at 1:45pm from Centennial Square; then 
walk to the BC Legislature where the Rally for Life starts 
at 2:15pm.  
 

The day ends with Pro-Life Dinner at St Leopold's Church 
at 5:30pm; tickets are $25.  
 

Contact: anastasia.pearse@ncln.ca, 1877 618 4275 ext. 
3 or  www.ncln.ca/events/victoriadinner. 
—————————————————————————- 

Couples for Christ  Christian Life Program  (CLP) 
 

CLP is an integrated course in the basics of Christianity 
leading to a renewed understanding of God’s call to us to 
be Christian individuals and or couples. 
 

Held at two venues, Pope John Hall at Sacred Heart 
every Friday at 7pm and at St Patricks' Parish every 
Sunday at 1:30pm. 
 

Contact Lep Panganiban: lep_panganiban@hotmail.com 
or Alfred Biona at aebiona@gmail.com. 
—————————————————————————- 

CWL 
 

General Meeting will be on Saturday, April 22 at 
St Joseph the Worker Church. Mass of Our Lady of Good 
Council begins at 9:30am, followed by a "Potluck" brunch 

with St Joseph's the Worker Parish CWL. 
—————————————————————————- 

Knights of Columbus  Annual Motherôs Day Gala 
 

K of C Sacred Heart Council is holding its Annual 
Mother’s Day Gala (Dinner & Dance) on Sat, May 13 from 
6:00pm to 11:30pm at St Andrew’s High School Gym. 
 

This year’s theme is “Rock-n-Roll Jam Session”, featuring 
music from the ‘50’s & ‘60’s. It’s going to be a family 
affair, as well as a rollicking night of dancing till dawn to 
band music.  
 

Tickets are $20 for singles / family head & $10 for 
additional family members, available from GK Dr Oscar at 
778-265-0013 or Parish Office. 
 

Come, support our charity, the K of C Fund for 
Persecuted Christians in the Middle East. 

Youth  14th Annual Youth Conference Register now!  

More than a Feeling, May 26-28 at St Andrew’s High Sch 
 

Calling all youth in grades 8 to 12! You are invited join 
youth from all over the island in Victoria for the annual 
diocesan youth conference also known as DYC.  
 

DYC is a weekend full of fun, faith, and friendship.  
Our theme this year is “More Than A Feeling”, which will 
focus on helping youth form a personal relationship with 
Jesus. To guarantee a T-shirt, the early bird deadline is 
April 19.  
 

For info or to register, check out our Facebook page 
(Victoria Diocesan Youth Conference), Instagram 
@vicdyc or email us at teamdyc@gmail.com.  

Parish Pastoral Council 
 

Sacred Heart Parish Council Nominations for 2017/2018 
will be accepted for three new members on April 22 & 23. 
 

The 3 members who are finishing their final term are: 
Catherine Minvielle, Marilyn Turner and Stan Dzbik 
 

Please note that they are not eligible to be re-nominated 
for another term. The term of office for elected members 
is three years.  
 

Nomination forms will be placed in the pews for 
parishioners to nominate parishioners or themselves for 
these positions.  
 

Elections will be held on Sunday, May 14th 2017. 

Happy Easter 
DONATIONS  

15th & 16th April 2017 

Envelopes/Loose          $4,047.90 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $5,369.65 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS  



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Lorraine van Dyk  385-5541 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 
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